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Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Olsen and Members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and
Natural Resources,

The watered-down industry friendly bill that is being considered is insufficient to counter the magnitude of the
climate crisis. As you yourselves can probably tell by merely stepping outside this winter, the Oregon climate is
warming. We have minimal snow pack so far and exceedingly warm temperatures. If left unaddressed, this will
detrimentally impact farm land and forests, leading to economic and social instability.

Let's make Oregon a leader in legislation the enforces CO2 reduction for the largest industrial emitters and puts
Oregonians to work in renewable energy.

Yours sincerely,
Johann Miller

___________________________
This email was sent by Johann Miller via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Johann provided an email address
(johannmiller@yahoo.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Johann Miller at johannmiller@yahoo.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html
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